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ICYMI: Heller Advocates for VA Transparency and Accountability
Questions VA on Delivery of Health Care and Benefits to Nevada Veterans 

(Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearing titled, “VA’s Transformation Strategy: Examining the Plan to Modernize VA.” While questioning Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Secretary Robert McDonald, Heller emphasized the need for greater transparency in the VA disability claims backlog statistics, as well as Nevada veterans’ ability to seek VA health care wherever they choose. Click here or below to watch. 
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